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Retirement of non-executive director 
Santos today announced non-executive director Roy Franklin OBE will retire from the Board effective 
30 September 2017. 

Mr Franklin has recently been appointed Chairman of Premier Oil plc in the United Kingdom. 

Santos Chairman Peter Coates AO thanked Mr Franklin for his 11 years of dedicated service to the 
Santos Board and shareholders. 
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